
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Keep walking to school as much as you can to 

help our local environment and keep us all 
healthier! 

 

 

 
Please take a look at the Spring Raring2go! Digital 
magazine that has some lovely ideas to enjoy the 

Springtime with your children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Nursery Weekly Newsletter 

 
 Mrs Wilkinson, Miss Risbridger, 

Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 
Mrs Arora, Miss Lee, 

Mrs Mohamed 
 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

Class emails: 
Ladybirdclass13@gmail.com 

Butterflyclass014@gmail.com 

 
 

 
                                              Date: 22.04.2022 
 
 
 
 
 

Each week we will 
have a new Nursery 
rhyme for the children 
to learn! Please make 
sure you practice at 
home   

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk

/hillingdon/spring/ 
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Hello Parents and Carers! 
Welcome back to Nursery School!  We hope you enjoyed a happy change to the 

school routine. 
 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

Welcome back to Nursery School!  
We hope you enjoyed the holiday 

and the change from the school 
routine. 

 
The children have settled back 
really quickly after such a long 
break and seem refreshed and 
much more grown up!  
 
We have been talking about what 
we did in the holidays and revising 
our phase 2 phonics learnt last 
term.  
 
 
 

Our new focus book will the the 
traditional tale of Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears.  
  
We will also be looking at size and 
ordering from biggest to smallest and 
using positional language. 
 
Our role play will be an outdoor café 
this half term which will tie in to our 
focus books and Fairtrade. 
 
 In the Summer Term we will be 
focusing on Fairtrade, in our aim to 
become a Fairaware 
school. Show your 
children the Fairtrade 
logo and take a look in 
a supermarket to see if 
you can spot the logo:  
 
 

 

General Notices 

Date for your Diary!! 
Our Nursery Open Day for new parents will be held on Wednesday 25th 
May 2022 and so Nursery will be closed to AM and PM children on that day.   
 
 
IMPORTANT: 
Please continue to take precautions against coronavirus to help keep the 
children and Yeading Community safe. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 
 
Health & Hygiene 
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
  

Thank you  


